
Local Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Placement of Wire Recovery Buoy – off Darwin Liquid 
Natural Gas Plant (DLNG)   

Notification 

Port Users are advised of the following activity on Darwin Harbour. 

Date of activity:   7th October 2024 

* Buoy will remain on this location until retrieved by the pipe lay barge, 
‘Sandpiper’, which is expected before 10 November 2024.  

Time of activity: 7 th 2024 October between 00:00 to 24:00 

Location of activity: Proposed location: Lat. 12° 31.709’ S  Long.130° 51.006’E 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

Barge Arnhem Constructor and multicat Fiona F, will assist in the deployment 
of the recovery buoy A7, besides the recovery buoy there will be a yellow 
marker buoy attached with a yellow flashing light as per the sketch. 
 
The recovery buoy will be moored on the seabed by heavy wire.  

Description of Activity: DVO JV intend to deploy a buoy connected to a wire, which will be used by 
vessel Sandpiper to install a pipe. 

Conducted by: DVO JV 

Communication :  Radio VHF Ch 10 + 16 

                              Mobile  - Arnhem Constructor: +61 400 939 584 
Operations team contact details (Bhagwan Marine): 

- Lee FITCH : +61 458 939 812 
Tynan BARTOLO : + 61 473 664 563 

Additional information DVO JV – Operational department contact details: 
- Works Manager : +61 400 449 696 / +61 447 595 687 

 

Cancel this notice  on:   10 November 2024 (tentative end of operations 

 

To Port Users Location West of DNLG Plant 

Date of issue 7 October 2024 Ref number Local NtM 2024 - 090 



      

 

 
 

Capt. Anil Chadha 

Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



      

 

 
 

 

 
 


